August 31, 2007
James A. Waddell

1101 Stone Canyon Dr. #1334

Roseville, CA 95661-4074

Arch Super, Chairman

Karuk Tribe of California 

P. O. Box 1016

Happy Camp, CA 96039

Mr. Arch Super;


Please refer to Pioneer Press 8/29/2007 East Headlines of Karuk Law suit by Phil Hayworth.  I am one member of the Karuk tribe who does not agree with the Political Activities of this law suit filed by someone who is acting as the “Self-Proclaimed Karuk Tribe” in this named law suit against the North Coast Regional Water Control Board.  
I believe that this “Law Suit” against the North Coast Regional Water Quality Board is false in that the Law Suit filers have used a “presumed” idea that the members of the Karuk Tribe know of and agree with the political goals of the person or persons who filed this law suit!  
Karuk Members, like me, do not get reports on this Council’s Political Actions.  To the best of my knowledge, members of the Karuk Tribe have never had the chance to vote on any law suit efforts.  

Do the Karuk members know that over the years the Karuk Council members have helped political obstructionists to shut down loggers, sawmill workers, and related local businesses?  Water users?  Farmers?  Those working citizens used to be part of the economy of Siskiyou County!  Gone to find other jobs!  One Council member once boldly told me… and I am a Karuk member… that “We are going to run you white-faces out of town!”
If “Persons” of the Karuk Tribe are using government money or grant money to file law suits against businesses or government agencies that will further shut down working people… is that illegal?  
As a Karuk member, I do not agree for any person or persons to falsely proclaim themselves to be the Karuk Tribe.  I do not agree to this law suit.
Sincerely;

James A. Waddell 
Karuk Member #447

CC: North Coast Regional Water Quality Control Board, 5550 Skylane Boulevard, Suite A, Santa Rosa, California   95403
       Pioneer Press – Phil Hayworth
       Pioneer Press – Barry Clausen 
